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Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

August 31, 2018

Mr. Brian Fisher

Clean Air Markets Division

Office of Atmospheric Programs

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
MC 6204M

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20460

Re: Docket ID No. EPA-HO-OAR-2018-0225

Dear Mr. Fisher:

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) appreciates the opportunity
to comment on the United States Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA) proposed
determination that the Cross-State Air Pollution Rule Update for the 2008 ozone
National Ambient Air Quality Standards (NAAQS) (CSAPR Update) fully addresses
certain states’ obligations under Clean Air Act (CAA), section 110(a)(2)(D)(i)(I) regarding
interstate pollution transport for the 2008 ozone NAAQS, as published in the Federal
Register on July 10, 2018. Detailed comments on the notice are enclosed.

If you have questions, please contact Mr. Steve Hagle, P.E., Deputy Director, Office of
Air, at 512-239-1295 or steve.hagle@tceq.lexas.gov.

Sincerely,

/e

Toby Baker
Executive Director

Enclosure

cc: Guy Donaldson (Donaldson.guy@epa.gov)

P.0O.Box 13087 ¢ Austin, Texas 78711-3087 ¢ 512-239-1000 * tceq.texas.gov

How is our customer service?  tceg.texas.gov/customersurvey



